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NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

To:   All participating contractors  

 

Date:   July 29, 2024 
 

RE:   Tree Crew Services – Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 

Issued Date:  Wednesday, May 29, 2024 

 

 

 

The following consultants have submitted responses to the above solicitation: 

 

1. RWR Forestry 

2. Ricky’s Tree Service 

3. Xylem Tree Experts 

4. Moorehead Brothers Inc 

 

This is to notify all respondents that Xylem Tree Experts proposal was approved by the City 

Council on Thursday, July 18, 2024. 

 

To view the City’s Procurement Ordinance, including protest procedures, please click on the 

hyperlink below: 

 

Procurement Ordinance 

 

We would like to thank each contractor for the time and effort in preparing a response to this 

solicitation.  We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Georgetown. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nereo Parreno 

Purchasing Agent 
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